NEWSLETTER 31 — 15" May 2015

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Football — Our Boys football team played St Marys Studley Primary School last Friday and won 4-2. Well
done to the boys and thank you to our parents for their support.

Sewing — Our volunteer ‘Silver Sewers’ are working with Year 1 children this term and are putting their
sewing skills to good use making felt butterflies. The children enjoy learning to use a needle and thread.

Greek Myths - Children in Year 5 and 6 have begun to produce film narratives in their literacy work as
part of their Greek topic. They have explored the kingdom of the Gods and the realm of the Underworld

to inspire their writing.

Class Photographs —Please send in orders by Monday 18" May.

Library Books — Please return all school library books by Monday 18" May.

Parking —Do not park on the double yellow lines opposite the drop off bay. This area has become
extremely congested; this is dangerous and will inhibit the access for emergency vehicles. Please use the
pedestrian gates when walking in to school.

Head Lice — We have had instances of headlice in school recently. Please check your child’s hair
regularly and treat as necessary.

Clubs Update -
e There is no Foresters on Wednesday 20" May.

e The last Boys Football for this school year will be on Thursday 21° May.
e There is no Netball on Thursdays 4™ & 11" June.

Dates for your Diary —
e Teacher Training Day - Friday 22M May — School closed to children.
e Sports Day will be on Monday 29" June; Rec & KS1 in the morning and KS2 in the afternoon.
(Reserve day in the event of bad weather is Friday 3 July.)
e Year 6 Leavers Service — Friday 17" July at 9.30am.

Book of the Week — Miss Stefanovic’s class have been reading ‘The Indoor Pirates on Treasure Island’ by
Jeremy Strong. The indoor pirates are fierce, lawless bandits, but they have one fatal weakness - they
hate the sea! Confined to No. 25 Dolphin Street, they are determined to keep pirating. Their search for
treasure leads them to some very unlikely places....................

Mr A Simms



The latest from the BSA...

Mark your calendars...
This year’s Summer Fayre is on
Friday 10" July

This year’s theme is

YV VY
VAVAVAVAAVARAVAYAY

There will be lots of fun games and competitions, as well as
traditional British food and drink! And no fete would be complete
without a competition tent for fruit, veg and baked goods! Why not
get planting over half term and see what you can produce in time for
July?

Our next BSA planning meeting will be in the first week after half
term — date to be confirmed next week.

Keep checking our Facebook page for the latest information.
Search for “Bidford School BSA” or sign-up to volunteer on “BSA Volunteers”

The BSA Committee:

Emily, Glenda, Laura and Emma
Emily Lee — Chair (07989323997)
Glenda Vassie — Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Laura Simpson — Secretary (07712166158)
Emma van Zyl — Treasurer (07879665914)




